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Home Learning: 

Home learning consists of reading Maths and 

curriculum-themed projects. 

Reading 

Reading is key to everything your child will do in 

school. At Charleton, we want our children to be 

confident readers and love books. Your support 

with reading is essential. This week your child will 

bring home their home/school reading diary. 

Children are expected to read at least four times 

a week with a parent. Please record the name of 

the book your child has read and the pages they 

have read. 

Home Learning  

 

In Geography Year 1 and 2 are learning about 

Kenya and Year 3 about Mexico. Can you make a 

poster about this country?  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear all, 

What a lovely sunshine-filled week it has been in Goodshelter! 

 

As artists this week we have been looking at the work of Kandinsky and how he uses colour. 

We looked at how colours have different names and how primary colours can be mixed to 

make other colours. We had a go at doing our own colour mixing and making a colour 

wheel in our books. We then thought about how the different colours make us feel, for 

example, red being an angry colour and yellow being a happy colour.  

 

As musicians this week we used our glockenspiels to play along to the music we have been 

learning. We have been learning a rock song called rock pool rock so we learnt some notes 

so we could play along to this. 

 
 

As global citizens this week we have been thinking about the story of ‘the rainbow fish’ and 

what this teaches people. We then thought of some stories in the bible that teaches 

Christians to look after everyone and to be kind. After this, we learnt a whole new song 

about being kind and sang it together. 

 

As mathematicians this week year 1 have started to look at fractions and what a half is, 

how we identify a half and how we can make a half. We have been looking at colouring in 

shapes so they can be split in half.  

 

As it is careers week this week we have been learning all about everyone’s different careers, 

including Mr Pickering who is a mountain rescue volunteer.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Alen 
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Nelly- For her great imaginative writing in English 

 

Ryan- For showing the value of friendship and being such a great help to 

George 

 

Attendance  

Our attendance target is 98% 

Last week’s attendance was 99% 

Wow! Excellent work Goodshelter! 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 19th June – Year 1, 2, 3 Multi Skills at Thurlestone  

Wednesday 5th July – Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July – Whole School Performance 

Monday 17th July – Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 19th July – Parent Consultations 

Thursday 20th July – Leavers Service at St Marys Church Charleton, 2pm 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 


